

Rotary Club - The All Inclusive Playground Project

Dear Mrs. Smith:

This letter is intended to serve as the City of McKinney's written acknowledgement/approval for the use of Bonnie Wenk Park for the construction of an All Inclusive Playground. The City has entered into a formal agreement with the Rotary Club allowing for the design and construction of this project. It is our hope and intent to coordinate the design, project bidding and construction of Bonnie Wenk Park Ph 2 with the All Inclusive Playground Project.

Our department is currently working with the Rotary Club on final design of the playground area. The design received approval by the City and Rotary Club on December 18, 2015. We are currently preparing documents as needed for project bidding and construction. Our projected date for project bidding is February/March 2016. It would be beneficial to have the All Inclusive Playground funding available prior to awarding the bid for construction.

This project has the full support of our Department, and we are hopeful that the Rotary Club is successful in their fundraising campaign as needed for construction of the playground as part of a larger park project, Bonnie Wenk Park Ph 2.

Sincerely,

Rhoda L. Savage

Bludal Son

City of McKinney

Director - Parks & Recreation

Parks, Recreation and Open Space

P.O. Box 517 • McKinney, Texas 75070 • Metro 972-562-6080